
2014, what a season! We had so 

much fun and such great successes. 

One of the season’s most spectacular 

successes was the Spring Bear Hunt 

of Fernando from Mexico City and 

his sons, Fernando Jr and Alejandro.  

Three seven-foot Boars in one hunt, 

all with Guide Super Mike. 

Mike and his hunters did it again. Read-

ers of our newsletters might remember 

that Mike (top left) guided two Seven-

footers for two Brothers in Spring of 

2011. Way to go, boys! Three more en-

tries for the Omineca Record Book.  The 

photos on the following four pages cap-

ture some of our 2014 highlights. 
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1) Outfitter Frank with German Hunters: Uwe and An-

dreas 2) Returning from a stalk in “41”  3) Young Tyler 

with his first Black Bear.  4) Master Guide Wes with 

Hunter Larry, Tyler’s Grandfather .  5) Another family 

“Grand Slam”. Tyler & his Dad Matt with Matt’s Boar.   

All three Bears were guided by  Wes. 
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1) Waiting for sunset in Two Creek Bay 

2) Dean and David from California with 

David’s first day Bull. September 2014. 

This was their third  hunt with us.          

3) Dean’s last minute Bull from his 2010 

hunt. 4) David’s monster Boar from his 

first hunt. His is still the Omineca Record 

Black Bear measuring 7’ 5” nose to tail. 

5) Dean in the Beaver Bay ground blind.  
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1) Bob from Arizona with his 

Fall Bear  2) We’re always 

hunting. Mike glassing be-

tween bites during lunch 

with Hunter Dick.  3) Pat 

from Arizona did a perfect 

kill shot on his young Bull. 

4) Jon and Pat on an afternoon stalk. 5)Dick 

from Montana took this nice Bull. We heard 

him grunting just before dawn and Dick  

dropped him in his tracks just after  8 am. 
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1) Super Mike with his hunter Mark’s Blue Lake Bull.   2) Mark packing out his Bull.  Coming to the call, Mike and Mark watched 

the Bull thrashing in the bushes for  almost  30 minutes.3/4) Jon from Arizona took this super non-typical Bull with droptines off 

the eyeguards. Master Guide Wes called Jon’s Bull out.     Thanks to our Hunters for a great 2014. Looking forward to next year. 
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